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NATO CONFIDENTIAL

Dear Colleague:

In the course of the last meeting of Sub-group 3
of the Future Tasks of the Alliance Study, the
Rapporteur extended an invitation to the national
and International Staff representatives on the Sub-
group to meet in Washington in early October for
discussion of the draft paper to be distributed by
the Rapporteur in September.

i

It would be helpful in planning for the meeting to
know if a meeting in Washlngton during the first two
weeks in October would present difficulties for your
representative, Accordingly, I would appreciate
receiving the views of your representative as soon
as convenient, . {

Sincerely yours,

i

StgHhen T,/ Johnson
Secretary of“Delegation

T

The Lord Coleridge, Executlve Secretary
Secretaries of Delegatlfns
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